
December 22nd, 1931,

Sir,-

I wish to acknowledge the receipt of your 
letter of the 9th instant, with reference to the 
application of Alex. Chief, No. 1019, of the Pequis 
Band, to secure an additional 12 acres of land, which 
he claies was due him and he did not receive at the 
tine of the St, Peters surrender. I have carefully 
gone into the early records of the Department and 
regret that I have been unable to locate any reference 
to the matter under consideration. I would suggest, 
however, that you communicate with Mr, J. R. Bunn, 
Inspector of Indian Agencies, 4th Floor Commercial 
Bulling, Winnipeg, Manitoba, as the correspondence re­
cords with reference to St. Peters surrender and 
location of the Indians W in his office.

Your obedient servant,

,,. J. C. Caldwell, 
Director, Indian Lands & Timber.

E. McPherson, Esq., 
Indian Agent, 
Selkirk, Man.
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